KRIS W. KOBACH Secretary of State



Memorial Hall, 1st Floor 120 S.W. 10th Avenue Topeka, KS 66612-1594 (785) 296-4575 www.sos.ks.gov

NEWS RELEASE

For Immediate Release Wednesday, October 1, 2014

Contact Information

V. Kay Curtis, Public Affairs Director Kansas Secretary of State (785) 296-4580 | media@sos.ks.gov

Kobach Directs Counties to Print Ballots After Orel Court Ruling

TOPEKA (October 1, 2014) – Today the Shawnee County District Court ruled in the case of David Orel v. Kansas Democratic Party that the Democratic Party does not need to name a replacement candidate for the office of United States Senator to fill the vacancy on the ballot created by the withdrawal of Chad Taylor.

Immediately after the decision, Secretary of State Kris Kobach directed the 105 counties of the State to immediately begin the printing of ballots.

Secretary Kobach stated: "I am pleased that the court reached its decision swiftly. The court's quick decision will ensure that the November 4, 2014, election can be administered efficiently."